
 
Memorandum 
To:  Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC, Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

Date:  November 17, 2022 

Subject: Resolution of Support - Anoka County JLEC  
 
The City of Spring Lake Park is a member of the Anoka County Joint Law Enforcement Council 
(JLEC), which was formed nearly 50 years ago to benefit the public safety for the citizens of Anoka 
County.  The JLEC received special legislative authority in 2011 to levy a county-wide tax to fund 
the County’s Public Safety Data System.  This levy expires in 2023.   
 
The JLEC is seeking to renew the special legislative authority through 2023 to fund county-wide 
public safety improvements/equipment.  As was done in 2011, the JLEC is seeking resolutions of 
support for this legislation.  Staff has prepared a resolution of support for possible City Council 
adoption. 
 
The resolution does not obligate the City in any way.  Rather, it is a statement of support for the 
extension of the existing public safety levy. 
 
JLEC members Mayor Nelson and Chief Antoine can provide additional details regarding the 
discussions associated with this request. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 


